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Dear Mr..President,

The Norwegian Bridge Federation (NBF) would like to express its support to the letter? sent from the
Dutch Bridge Federation to the WBF regarding your statement of October 9th.

We appreciate the letter of October 22" sent to all Presidents, and hope this can be followed by a

detailed plan about what the WBF are planning to do to make sure good sportsmanship and active
ethics are the ideal all bridge players are living up to.

On behalf of the board of the NBF

Allam ?« )&
Allan Livgar *

Secretary General

1Source: http://bridgewinners.com/article/view/dutch-federation-disappointed-bv-wa-ofﬁcia|-

letter/




